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EASTER CELEBRATION: PUBLIC HOLIDAYS 

The Federal Government has declared Friday, 3 and Monday, 6 April, 

2015 as Public Holidays to commemorate the 2015 Easter celebration. 

The Vice Chancellor, Professor I. F. Adewole, FAS, wishes all members 

of the University community a pleasant and blissful Easter celebration. 

Work resumes on Tuesday, 7 April, 2015. 

Thank you. 
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